Nicola Gunn

Bowland Leagram <bowlandwithleagram@gmail.com>
Sent: 14 March 2022 09:21
To: Planning
Subject:

FAQ Stephen Kilmartin - emoval of condition no 2 of application 3/2013/0103

(agricultural worker dwelling) and variation of condition 3 (reduction of floor space
from 50% to 25%).
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Hello Stephen
Many thanks, two councillors have replied with no objections.

_one conslderation would be the maintenance of the road Twin Brooks all the way
through to Park Style and how much of an increase in traffic might there be, other than that no objections.

Many thanks
Lorraine Bacon
Clerk Bowland with Leagram PC



